
 
 

DATE: December 8, 2016 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 4 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Discuss next steps in developing a Public Arts Master Plan 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
As part of the Fiscal Year 2016/17 Capital Improvement Program, the City Council approved a 
project to draft a Public Arts Master Plan.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The City received four responses to the Request for Proposals.  On September 29, 2016, the Public 
Arts Commission (PAC) appointed Chair Edwards and Commissioners Ellickson and McBirney to 
serve on a selection committee to assist staff in identifying the preferred vendor.  It is anticipated 
that on December 8, 2016 the PAC will receive an update on this process. 


